
How exciting! You are moving from Year R to Year 1. 

Your new class is Owl class 

Your teacher is Miss Ruck 

 

                                        

 

 

Your teaching assistant is Mrs. Chadwick 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have an amazing time in Year 1 and a super 

summer holiday!  

Some things will be the same. 

You will have playtime only in the big playground as you are 

now a big year 1. The little playground will be for the new 

Year R children. 
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You will still do all your amazing learning in Phonics, Maths 

and Discover and Explore. You might have to sit on your 

chair to work for a little bit longer but your teacher will help 

you with this. 

 

You will still have MOOT and lots of time to be curious and you 

will still have PE lessons in the hall or on the field.  

 

You will still have fruit in your classes for snack time and 

class monitors to help with jobs in the classroom.  

 

 

 

 



 

Some things will be a bit different. 

You will come to school through this 

door each morning. 

 

 

Your classroom will look like this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These will be your toilets. You will walk down the corridor to 

get to them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

A message from your new teachers:  

Hi Owls! I am so excited to have you in my class next year! 

Miss Dunne has told me how amazing you all are and it is so 

lovely that you get another year together. We have so much 

fun in Year 1 so you are going to really enjoy it! You will learn 

lots of exciting new things and get to be really creative. I 

hope you have a lovely summer holidays and I look forward 

to hearing all about it in September. 

Miss Ruck 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A message from your new teaching assistant:  

Dear Owls, I was so excited when I heard you were staying 

together and coming to be Owls with Miss Ruck and me in 

year 1! I have been lucky enough to get to know most of you 

in the playground and look forward to getting to know you 

all better! I hope you and your families are well and have a 

good summer. See you for fun and learning in September!  

Mrs Chadwick 


